
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Wednesday 20th December  

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

GCSE History Trip to Krakow and Auschwitz-Birkenau, Thursday 18– Sunday 21 January,  

Information evening: Monday 15th January 2018 7pm-7:45pm 

                  I am writing to inform you that there is an information evening for parents and 

guardians of students going to Krakow on Thursday 18th January 2018. This evening will 

cover all aspects of the trip and afford parents an opportunity to ask any questions they 

might have regarding the trip to Poland. Students are also encouraged to attend the 

meeting.  

                 If for any reason you are unable to attend the trip, an additional detailed letter will 

be sent via email at the start of term. I am more than happy to answer any questions sent to 

my email address in the last week of the Christmas holidays. I can be reached on the address 

detailed at the foot of this letter.  

                All passport details have now been collated and sent to the airline to enable us to 

check in online. We have managed to secure flights to and from Leeds Bradford Airport 

cutting journey time considerably. The luggage allowance is hand luggage with a 10kg limit. 

The students are also allowed to carry on a small bag. Further information concerning 

luggage will be detailed in the letter emailed to you on Monday 8th January. Please ensure 

that your child has a European Health Insurance Card (EHIC) as detailed in the initial letter. 

The trip is fully insured; however the EHIC provides assistance in the unlikely event of 

medical treatment being required.  

                I’d like to take this opportunity to thank you once again for supporting the students 

on this unique trip and wish you a merry and restful Christmas. I hope to see you in January.  

 

Mr. M. Spiers 

Head of History Department 

 

Email: spiersm@ripongrammar.co.uk  
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